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IPC Chief Operations Officer, Liam O’Sullivan, handed over an IPC Certificate of Excellence in
the management and processing of international priority products to Zürich-Mülligen (letter
mail) facility and the Zürich-Urdorf parcels facility on the 21st of March, who now hold a valid
Certificate of Excellence until August 2025.

The IPC Certification of Excellence in the
Management and Processing of International
Priority Products has already existed for
almost 25 years becoming an essential
instrument to measure the quality of the
international postal service. Today, we have a

total of 22 offices of exchange with a valid
Certificate of Excellence and 11 offices of
exchange that are waiting for their
certification assessment this year. 

Find out more about Certificates of Excellence
here

https://www.ipc.be/services/operational-performance-services/certification-audits

